国家市场监督管理总局司局函

Letter of Thanks

November 28th, 2022

Dear Mr. Alexey Ivanov,

The 9th International Forum on Fair Competition Policy of China (hereinafter referred to as IFFCPC) was successfully held in Beijing on November 14 and 15, 2022. More than 250 representatives, including those from domestic and overseas competition authorities, international organizations, relevant government departments, judicial departments, local administration for market regulation, enterprises and law firms, as well as experts and scholars, participated in the event online or offline. The successful forum has provided an important platform for strengthening international cooperation in the field of competition and promoting economic globalization.

We are glad to see that during the forum, guest speakers conducted in-depth discussions on the major issues of concern in the field of anti-monopoly and anti-unfair, and shared beneficial experiences on competition governance and the implementation of fair competition policies, producing extensive and positive international influence. Your wonderful speech contributes to making this forum more fruitful. We'd like to express our sincere gratitude and compliments for your active participation and strong support. We will take this forum as an opportunity to continue our close communications with you (and your organization). We are always ready to listen to your professional insights and valuable opinions. Let us work together to further deepen our long-standing relationship and make greater achievements in the future!

Department of Competition Policy Coordination
State Administration for Market Regulation, China